
NHS Flu Season 2017/18 
 

       
richard.buxton@hampshirelpc.org.uk  or sail@dorsetlpc.org.uk     

 
 

Hampshire & Isle of Wight Local Pharmaceutical Committee (LPC)  
will be starting another communication campaign this year to help  

support and prepare all contractors to deliver a very successful  
vaccination programme. 

 
There will be regular screen saver bulletin updates coming soon  

in the form of these ‘postcards’ which we hope you will find  
useful and want to distribute to all your team members. 

 
Watch this space 
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